
Sign up for the
Long COVID

Study

You are 25 years or older.
You had COVID-19 at least 3 months ago.
Since having COVID-19, you continue to have 
problems with memory, attention, and concentration.

Your participation will last approximately 22 weeks. 
There are 2 in-person study visits, lasting up to 2 hours each. 

Individuals not in the St. Louis Metropolitan area may have study materials

delivered and complete assessments remotely. 

We will ask you questions about your memory, mood, and concentration

throughout the study.

You will receive either fluvoxamine or a placebo (sugar pills) 

Up to $100 is provided for your time. 

Washington University School of Medicine is conducting a clinical
trial to evaluate the medication fluvoxamine as a possible treatment

for individuals with symptoms of Long COVID.

More information :
Angie or Aris

 314-747-8906
arisperez@wustl.edu
stevens.a@wustl.edu

You may qualify if:

https://redcap.link/LongCovid


